
 

2021 Presidential 
Inauguration Trip! 
 
If your Bearden student is interested in 
traveling to Washington, D.C. to attend the 
2021 Presidential Inauguration, please attend 
the informational meeting Tuesday, October 22 
at 5:30pm in the Bearden High School library. 
We will be discussing important trip details of 
this great opportunity to experience 
government and history in action.  
  
Trip dates:  Sunday, January 17 - Thursday, 
January 21, 2021. 
  
Please contact Mrs. Tammy McKibben at 
tammy.mckibben@knoxschools.org​ with any 
questions.  
  
https://olr.worldstrides.net/scripts/cgiip.exe/Reg
isterOnline/default.htm 
Trip ID#: 174912 
 

Need a 2nd Semester 
Schedule Change? 
 
Schedule Changes for January? Submit request 

before November 15!  

 

Parents, please discuss your student's spring 

schedule and if a change is needed, please 

complete the online request on the student's Class 

of 20__ Canvas page.  ​Requests will be reviewed 

but are not guaranteed​, and level changes will 

require teacher and administrative approval. 

Requests will only be accepted until November 15. 

 

National Honor Society 

 

National Honor Society will meet this Friday, 

October 25th in room 405 at 8:00am. There will not 

be a meeting on November 1st 

 

BHS Yearbook 

  

Senior Ads now DUE! 

 

Reserve your copy NOW of Bearden's yearbook at 

Balfour.com 

 

Bearden Band Fundraiser 
 
The Marching Band will be selling fresh Fraser 
Fir wreaths (22"-24" in diameter) from Oct. 14th 
- Nov 1st for just $22.  Delivery will be the first 
week of December. Let us know if we can put 
you down for one!!  Thank you in advance for 
your support of the band!!! 
 

Dawgathon 
 
Buttons will be sold at Friday’s game against 
Morristown West.  All proceeds will go to East 
Tennessee Children’s Hospital. 
 

 

 

https://olr.worldstrides.net/scripts/cgiip.exe/RegisterOnline/default.htm
https://olr.worldstrides.net/scripts/cgiip.exe/RegisterOnline/default.htm


SGA Updates 
 
Bring your family and friends to the 5th Annual Fall 
Festival will be October 29th from 5:00-7:30 pm in 
the far staff parking lot at Bearden High School. Entry 
is $5 per person with a $20 family cap. All proceeds 
will go to Second Harvest Food Bank! There will be 
trunk-or-treat, festival booth activities, food trucks, 
and a live music performance by Chloe Baker! We 
hope you can join us for a night of fun with the 
Bearden family! 
 
This year, we are reaching out to our Bearden 
community to help provide Thanksgiving and 
Christmas Holiday Food Baskets for our custodial 
staff and students in need over the holidays. We are 
asking for monetary donations to help build these 
food baskets where all money will be used to buy a 
holiday dinner and supplies. Please make checks or 
donations out to Bearden High School ATTN: Logan 
Peterson if you would like to help out! Thank you for 
your generosity! 
 
 

Govenor’s School 
 
If you are a sophomore or junior with a 3.0 GPA or 

better, consider applying for Tennessee Governor's 

School.  This opportunity occurs this summer at 

college campuses across the state of Tennessee 

featuring 11 different program areas.  Most 

programs award at least 3 hours of college credit. 

Information packets are in the Counseling office 

and online at 

https://www.knoxschools.org/Page/13436​ . 
Applications are available online and are due to 

Ms. Mullinax in Guidance by 11/22/2019 
 
 

 
 
 

BHS Sports 

 
The Bearden High School Athletes of the Week are 
BECCA ROTH​ and ​REED FREDERICK​. 
Becca scored the winning goal in Overtime last 
Thursday Night, leading the Lady Soccer 
Dawgs to a 2-1 win over Knoxville West in the 
District 2-AAA Championship game. 
Reed recovered two Farragut fumbles on Thursday 
Night and had 14 Total 
Tackles versus the Admirals. 
Both Becca and Reed are also nominees for 
Prepxtra High School Athlete of the Week! 
Please go to ​prepxtra.com​ or @prepxtra on Twitter 
to vote for Becca (Girls Poll) and 
Reed (Boys Poll).   Voting closes at Noon on 
Thursday. 
 
The Bearden Ultimate Frisbee team picked up 
another victory on Saturday, beating the 
Knoxville Ambassadors 10-7.   In Game 2, BHS lost 
to Sevier County by one point despite a furious 
comeback attempt. 
  
Bearden’s Bowling teams are off to a great start in 
their 2019-20 seasons.   The Boys defeated both 
Knoxville 
Central and L&N STEM Academy to begin the 
season 2-0. The Girls topped Knoxville Central 
on Tuesday, but lost a tough game to 
L&N STEM Academy on Thursday. 
Top Single Game Scores: 
Ben Whitaker 226 
Zak Hubbs 220 
Tyler Fries 203 
Kristy Dean 187 
  
This Friday will be Senior Night 2019 for the 
Bearden Football Bulldogs and all Fall Sports. 
Game Time versus Morristown West is set for 7:30. 
The Dogs can clinch a spot in the 2019 
TSSAA Playoffs with a victory. 
  
 
 
 

https://www.knoxschools.org/Page/13436
http://prepxtra.com/


At the Ashe Park All-Comers Cross Meet, the top 
Bearden finishers were: 
BOYS 
EVAN JANOSEK 
JOSH CRUZE 
ETHAN JANOSEK 
GIRLS 
CARLY OWENS 
ALLISON KERR 
ALEXA WILLIAMSON 
  
The Region 2 Cross Country Meet (State Qualifier) 
takes place on Thursday at Ashe Park. 
  
Bearden High School’s Alumni Spotlight Athlete of 
the Week is ​SAMANTHA TURNER​. 
Samantha played for the Lady Soccer Dawgs from 
2007 until 2010 and is our program’s 
Leading Scorer all-time with 94 goals. 
 
 
Hats Off to the Bearden JV Football Bulldogs for 
their 13-10 victory at Farragut on Monday Night! 
John Carlevato ​and ​Nicco Young​ scored the Dogs’ 
Touchdowns. 
 
Farragut’s freshman team topped Bearden 30-13. 
Bulldogs’ QB Owen Matthews tossed 2 
Touchdown Passes (to Cayden Douglas and Ethan 
Ford). 
 
The Freshmen and JV Bulldogs close out their 
season next Monday Night when they host the 
Morristown West Trojans.  (Freshmen at 5:30;  JV 
at 7:00) 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


